
 

The AC-119 Gunship Association is making use of “QR Code” technology through Clover’s point of sale 
platform as an option for people to make payments.  Of course, you can always send our treasurer your 
check or Money Order. Our website Quartermaster’s Store cannot process QR Code payments. Therefore, 
for store purchases, you can pay using the QR Code, but you need to email or call Treasurer Doug 
(dawohlgamuth@gmail.com, 813-782-5728) or Quartermaster Gus (stinger7172@live.com , 850-865-2634) 
to let them know what item(s) you purchased. This ensures the correct items will be mailed to you! 

To pay via QR Code, you can use your cell phone’s camera to access our Clover payment site, or you can 
download a QR Code Scanner app to your cell phone from your phone’s app store.  

 Open your camera or scanner app and point your phone at this QR 
Code.  

 Tap the notification and/or link that appears. 
 Enter payment amount listed on your order and your customer/credit 

card information.  
 Click “Pay.”  
 Your Transaction ID will appear (you can write this down, for future 

needs). 

A purchase receipt will be sent to your email. 


